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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1285 modifies the duties of the State Governmental Technology Applications Review Board 

by removing the requirement for the Board to establish open technology standards for state 

agencies, schedules for agencies to publish and update convenience information, conduct events 

and contests, and an application process to request the scheduled implementation of application 

programming interfaces. The measure also strikes language authorizing the creation of the State 

Government Employee Performance Transparency Pilot Program and transfers the 2nd Century 

Entrepreneurship Center from the Office of Management and Enterprise Services to the 

Oklahoma Department of Commerce.  

 

The measure also removes duties related to the State Governmental Technology Applications 

Review Board. The Board shall no longer grant an exemption to the requirement of each state 

agency to utilize the open portal system, consider or approve security protocols, or oversee the 

implementation of the plan of action developed by the Chief Information Officer.  
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